
Action Item No. 2                          Board Meeting 6/11/25

Consider Facilities Committee Recommendation Regarding Final Acceptance of Completed 
Backfill Renovation Project and Release of Retainage

Jamail & Smith Construction has completed the Backfill Renovation project at the 
campus and has also completed all punch list items.  The work has been reviewed and approved 
by Jason Mooney, Managing Senior Principal with PBK Architects.

Staff recommends acceptance of the Backfill Renovation project and release of the 
retainage ($131,925.86) to Jamail & Smith Construction.

Mr. Michael B. Hughes, Facilities Committee Chairperson, will provide a report of the 
discussion and the Committee’s recommendation for Board consideration. 


